BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE
Reporting to Public Sessim, Tuesday,February 25, 2014

The Buildings and Grounds Committee metTaresday,February 18, 2014t 4:30 pm.
In attendance werdirusteeslames Wan¢Chair), Larry HayesandMeiling Chig DPAC
Representativ®ave Dye Secetary-Treasurer Greg FranBirector of Facilities Sefices
RussSalesand Manager of Information Technology Services Ken Kiewitz (item 1)only

1. Technology Revitalization Update

Manager of hformation TechnologyServices Ken Kiewitz presented an updatethe
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Construction of a new Data Centre

Upgrade of WAN links to akites

Replacement aheNovell eDirectory with Microsoft Active Directory
Replacement of Novell GroupWise with Microsoft Exchange/Outlook
Upgrade othe
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Alpha Secondary Seismic Upgrade

Ministry funding andoroject approval pending

Draft Seismic Project Identification Rep@tibmitted to Ministry

Draft Project Identification Report submitted to Ministry

Draft Project Definition Report submitted to Ministry

District is requesting partial school replacemerpas of seismic project

X X X X X

Montecito Elementary SchoatSeismic Upgrade

Draft Seismic Project Identification Repatibmitted to Ministry

Draft Project Identification Report submitted to Ministry

Preliminary daft Project DefinitiorReportsubmitted taMinistry

Project gtions are under review

District is requesting a school addition as part of the seismic project

X X X X X

Recommendation: THAT the Board receive this information.

3. School Projects

Director of Facilities Services Russ Sales updated the committ@eepoyposedmural
project atinmanElementary SchoolThe initial phase is scheduled to begin during spring
break Mr. Sales will work with the school to ensure that district processdslmwed.

Recommendation: THAT the Board receive this information.

4. Traffic Issues: Update

Capitol Hill Elementary School

The committeereviewed areport from the City of Burnaby outlining various traffic
control measures that will be undertakeimtprove student safety around the school.

Lakeview Elementary School

The committee was informed that the district has followed up with the City on potential
options to improve the traffic flow at the school. More information will be brought
forward toa future meeting.



Pedestrian Access to Confederation Park Elementary School

At the October 1, 2013 meetifige committee



